Year 2 Homework
21.6.19

Dear Parents,
In English this week, we’ve been continuing our learning based on the adventure story ‘Supertato’. On Monday, we planned a rewrite of the story to include the characters that we designed last week. We discussed using conjunctions (and, when, because, so, which) to improve and extend sentences. We’ve also enjoyed thinking about using different openers (In the supermarket, Then, Next, Finally), in order to make our stories more exciting for the reader. We then wrote our stories and edited to improve our writing. 
In Maths, we’ve been working on consolidating our addition and subtraction skills by playing ‘Crack the Code’. Working in teams, we had to find and complete the calculations, in order to solve the puzzle and break into the safe. We have revisited time to help develop our understanding and skills of reading an analogue clock (o’clock, half past, quarter past, quarter to). Working together with our talk partners we played games such as what’s the time where we challenged each other to create a time on a clock face and clock bingo. We have also spent time practising 2d and 3d shapes, through different activities: match the shape, guess the shape and identifying the number of faces and vertices (the corners where edges meet).
Next week we are beginning our Year 2 Coast to Country project where we will be building a butterfly sculpture from recycled materials. Please send any clean and empty plastic drinking bottles into school with children.

Thank you for your continued support,
Mrs Potter, Miss Williams, Miss Murphy and Mrs Fitzgerald. 
Activities:
English: To help with our learning next week please have a chat about plastic pollution. Paying particular attention to the impact this has on animals and the environment.
Maths: On Mathletics, please practise calculations for addition and subtraction. 
Reading: Read one of your own stories from home. Look out for different punctuation ( . , ! ? ) and exciting sentence openers. 
